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Date: March 21, 2019

To: Members of the Planning Commission

From: Scott Tempel, City Planner

Update on Greenvale Park School planning process

Action Requested:
The Planning Commission hears a report on the progress of developing the new Greenvale Park Elementary
School.

Summary Report:
Northfield School District is undertaking the planning process for a new school at Greenvale Park.  The current
building will remain as the community school and early childhood learning center.  A new elementary school
will be built to the east of the existing building.  Staff and a planning commissioner have been serving on the
core planning committee for the new school.  We will give an overview of the process and steps moving
forward.
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